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Thank You 
Parents/Guardians!!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On behalf of Mountainside High School's faculty and
staff, I wish to extend our sincerest thank you for all
of your support as we launched Nadaburg Unified
School District's first high school.  We also wish to
thank all students for their hard work making the
first three weeks of school a success,  as they
engage in their in-person and online courses.   

 

Keep in Touch and Join
the Wolfpack!! Stay
informed on school
activities, upcoming
events, and
announcements by
joining the Mountainside
High School Remind
account!

Respectfully,
 Dr. Strevell

Lifetouch - Picture Day
Picture day will be held on Wednesday,
October 7, 2020.  Students enrolled for in-
person blended learning will be
photographed during their social studies
course.  Students enrolled online will be
contacted for a scheduled appointment
time.  Information regarding options for
photo packages will be emailed to all
parents/guardians. 

Mountainside High
School Remind

9th Grade In-Person Blended Students Only:
Drop off/Pick up takes place in the district parking
lot.  Drop off is not permitted before 9:00AM.  When
picking up, please drive carefully when exiting the
lot.

Thank You!Progress Reports
The progress reports will be sent home
via mail next week.  Please note that only
deficiency grades of a D or F will be sent
home.  As a friendly reminder, you may
access your student's most current
grades via Tyler located from the district
website under the parent tab.

Pickup/Drop Off

Assessments
District benchmark assessments for reading, writing, and
math will take place on Monday and Tuesday, September
21st and 22nd for blended learning students.  Students will
be assessed in the morning and attend classes in the
afternoon, however the school day will remain the same
from 9:30AM-3:30PM.


